
 
Susan Wilson 

I am Susan Wilson, President.  In the past seven years, I’ve had the opportunity to represent our 
members, defending them in hearings or investigations, or fighting for them in grievance 
meetings.  I served on the 2014 and 2017 contract negotiating team and I am currently in 
negotiations for the 2020 contract.   I have an EMBA from Ohio University and a BS in Biology 
from Rio Grande.   I am a “Certified Manager.” Prior to serving as President, I served as VP and 
Secretary of our union.  Prior to moving from DPU to the union, I trained many of the Union 
Membership in the Department of Public Utilities and the City.  I look forward to serving as your 
President in this coming   term.  Thank you. 

 


